
 
 

 

13 June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Costumes and Dancing Stars Concert – Tuesday 25 June 
 
 

We have received our costumes for the Junior Dance Troupe. A non-refundable deposit of $30 was paid 
with the Term 1 fees and the remaining balance of $13.50 is now due on Monday 24 June.  
 
We are sure our dancers will look fantastic on the stage when they perform at the Dancing Stars concert. 
Costumes for this performance will be distributed at school during the day of the concert.  

 
On Tuesday night, 25 June our Junior dancers are to wear their hair in a high pony tail. All dancers will 
also need to wear foundation, black mascara and neutral coloured eye shadow and red lipstick. 
 
Students are to meet Mrs Rider, inside the foyer of the Sutherland Entertainment Centre at 6.30pm on 
Tuesday evening in their full costume and make up. It is recommended that your child wear ugg boot 
style shoes and a warm jacket over their costume.  The concert starts at 7pm sharp. 
 
Students are encouraged to bring a quiet activity, e.g. a book or cards, to use when not performing. 
Please do not send any electrical devices. 
 
At the end of the concert students can be collected from the meeting place in the foyer. 
 
Thank you for your assistance, 
 
 
 
Jennie Lombe and Carolyn Rider     Annette Wein 
Dance Coordinators       Principal 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Costumes and Dancing Stars Concert – Tuesday 25 June 
 
Please find enclosed the balance of payment for costumes for my daughter _______________________ of 
class _________. I have paid online and my receipt number is _____________________________________ 
 
Parent/Carer signature ___________________________________ Date ____________________________ 
 


